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Comments: Fixed anchors for climbing should continue to be allowed in National Parks and Wilderness Area.

They are minimally invasive, and in face less invasive than the alternative of slinging trees, left gear, etc. 

Furthermore they are much less invasive than any of the infrastructure put into allow access including something

as simple as a trail. A footpath produces way more impact than two bolt anchor on a rock. 

If you are going to outlaw bolts (the smallest infrastructure possible) then be consistent and outlaw all

infrastructure. 


